December 7, 2016 Filed by: RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P. O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Subject: Notice of Proposal to Amend the Transmission System Code
Board File No.: EB-2016-0299

In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s Notice of Proposal to Amend the Transmission
System Code, dated October 19, 2016, Hydro Ottawa Limited wishes to confirm that it has
reviewed the proposed changes and has no further comments to offer.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment.
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Greg Vani Dusen
Director — Regulatory Affairs
Hydro Ottawa
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